
 

3200 Avenue C, Big Spring, Tx 79720 
http://www.howardcollege.edu/swcid/index.php/rattlers.html 

Dear Potential Recruit, 

 

Congratulations, you have been selected to receive a basketball and/or volleyball 
scholarship to the SouthWest Collegiate Institute for the Deaf (SWCID) for the upcoming 2018-
2019 academic school year. We are pleased to welcome you to our program where you will have 
an exciting opportunity to achieve your academic and athletic goals. 

Here at SWCID, we are here to serve you. 1) We want you to excel first in the classroom 
and second on the court. 2) By participating in our program, you will improve your skills and 
knowledge of basketball. 3) You will learn new approaches and techniques that will guide you to 
the next level and every practice will be a chance for self-improvement. 4) Lastly, you will be an 
important part of our team and will build friendships that will last a lifetime.  

My expectations for SWCID student-athletes are as follows: 

• Expected to represent SWCID in a positive manner 
• Respect coaches, fellow teammates,managers professors, game officials and opponents 
• Required to attend tutoring for one hour daily, Monday through Thursday 
• Required to maintain a 2.3 GPA 
• Expected to be responsible and be on time 

As the Athletic Director and Head Women’s Basketball/Volleyball Coach at SWCID, I want 
to formally extend to you an athletic scholarship that will waive your room fee at our residential 
hall for the 2018-2019 academic year. 

The SWCID Basketball and/or Volleyball Program is committed to your success on the 
court, but more importantly, success in your academic studies. We look forward to having you 
on our team! 

 

Go Rattlers! 

 

Roderica Johnson 

Athletic Director & Head Women’s Basketball/Volleyball Coach  

 




